
  
Little Doves has a Facebook page and a website at littledovespreschool.com. Here 
we share pictures of the facility, class activities, our Christmas programs, and other 
special events. Our teachers also blog and share pictures. The site is intended to 
promote our school and to share additional information with parents about our day 
here at school. We also share pictures on the Brighwheel app. 
 
We want to respect each family’s right to privacy and ask for your permission to 
use your child’s image in Little Doves advertising and on the website. This is 
completely voluntary and no compensation will be given for use of your child’s 
picture. No child will be identified by name when a photo is used.  
 
I hereby consent to photographs being taken of my child for use by Little Doves 
Preschool in association with Peace Lutheran Church in Monroe, WA. 
 
I understand that my child’s picture may be used in advertising, displays, and 
publications and on the school’s Facebook page and website at 
littledovespreschool.com. I understand that these communications will promote the 
school and provide additional communications with parents and the public.  
 
I agree that my child’s picture may be used without compensation. 
 
This release shall be binding upon me, my heirs, legal representatives, and assigns. 
 
By signing this agreement, I certify that I have the right to contract in my child’s 
name and have read the foregoing statements. 
 
Child’s Name                               
  
Signature of Parent/Guardian(s)               Date      
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